
September 1, 2016

Dear Wings of Faith Family,

As you may realize, Christmas will be upon us soon. The chance to share the 
joy of the birth of our Savior is going to be here before we know it. We hope 
to share that joy with up to 10,000 children this year across five U.S. States 
and Mexico. Our best gift is “For God so loved the world, that He gave His 
only Son...” (John 3:16) 

In 2005, eleven years ago, we served ten locations/ministries with Christmas 
Airlift. We served twenty-nine locations in 2015 and are thanking God daily 
for  the  opportunity  and  blessings  to  serve  this  many  folks  in  2016.  The 
challenge of greeting each of these children with a message about the Christ 
child is monumental and can only be accomplished with the help of many 
hands, including ones like yours. 

Please consider helping Wings of Faith this fall in preparation and delivery of 
modest  toys  for  literally  thousands  of  children.  This  assistance  can  be  in 
many forms: from gathering toys and small blankets, hygiene items, etc. at 
your local church, speaking to groups that might want to adopt this project, 
helping  in  our  warehouse,  praying  for  “our”  children,  or  helping  to  pay 
delivery costs for our trucks and aircraft to visit these remote locations. 

Enclosed you will find a pre-addressed envelope that can be returned with 
your  donat ion .  And 
should  you  be  able  to 
volunteer  even  a  few 
toys  or  a  few  hours  to 
help  out,  email  us  at 
info@flywithwings.org. 

Blessings  continue  to 
pour into Wings of Faith 
from supporters such as 
Giving  Children  Hope, 
Serve-One,  Operation 

It will  be our very distinct honor 
to  have  Susan  Curo,  founder  of 
Tribes4Christ  on  the  La  Jolla 
Reservation of San Diego County, 
as our special guest speaker at our 
September breakfast fellowship. 
Susan started this ministry to her 
own tribe,  representing  Christ  to 
them in love. 

We hope you can join us to hear 
fir s t-hand  test imony  of  th is 
ministry! 

Location :  Marie  Cal lender ’s 
Restaurant,  160  E.  Rincon  St., 
Corona, Calif. 92879

Date: Saturday, Sept. 17, 2016

Time: 9:00 a.m.

No reservations needed. Just show 
up and bring a friend!

Join Us For Breakfast

mailto:info@flywithwings.org
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29:11, Vans Shoes, Soles4Souls, Feed the Children, Gleanings for the Hungry, 
The Happy Factory, Clothing Ministry of Lake Havasu City, AZ, Stussy, Ben 
Thrasher, Secura Industries, Obey Clothing and many more. 

We  are  struggling  to  keep 
up  with  delivery,  sorting, 
packaging and dealing with 
a  huge  bounty.  P lea se 
consider a donation of your 
time or treasure to help us 
move these items to where 
they  are  most  needed  in  a 
timely manner. 

As  you  may  be  aware,  our 
new  hangar/warehouse  in 
Holbrook, Ariz. is operational! We have the most prominent building on the 
airport and are blessed beyond measure with adequate storage for all types of 
supplies and a safe haven for our aircraft and vehicles in times of afternoon 
thunderstorms and winter weather. 

We will  have the insulation completed this  fall.  After years of  prayer and 
consideration, we endeavored to seek God’s face and trust in Him to finish 
this  project.  While  not  completed  with  electricity,  the  building  is  in 
operation and already serving a mighty God! 

Praise Him for his provision, guidance and forethought. God is at work! 

Blessings on you and yours,

Tom Leedom

P.S. Just $5 will get a modest gift to a child on a faraway reservation or across 
the border in Mexico. Please prayerfully consider sponsoring five or more 
children this year for Christmas! 

Navajo children near the Continental 
Divide were happy to get school 
supplies from Wings of Faith and YOU! 

WINGS OF FAITH MINISTRIES 

School Supply Project 

The  Back  Pack  School  Supply 
Project  2016  was  completed  by 
Labor Day and was a huge success! 

More  than  3,400  children  were 
provided  with  school  supplies 
including  paper,  pencils,  pens, 
erasers, rulers, etc. Almost all of it 
was delivered to them prior to the 
middle of August in preparation for 
the new school term. 

Many  children  wrote  letters  of 
thanks and we have lots of photos 
posted  on  our  webs i te , 
FlyWithWings.org.  In  some  cases, 
we were able to provide new shoes, 
clothes,  and  lunch  snack  items 
along with the school supplies.

These children in Fresno, Calif. were 
likewise thrilled with their back to 
school supplies. Thank you for your 
generous support! 
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